Pk

703 JEFFERSON STREET
| MENDOTA, ILLINOCIS
TELEPHONE: 2751

1090 KC

April 3,1965

Mr., John Sampsen
23- Terrence Ter
Freehold, N.J.

Dear sirs

-

Many thanksfory for your reception report of Radio Mendota, WHIC
1090 f¢/s 250Watts which you have sent to us. We are happy to say
that we received 60 reports of the test and most were very good. the most
distant being from Pointe Claire y Quebec Canada.-

THIS WILL VERIFY that you weeelistening to WGLC from
3:02- 3222 a.m BST on Feb 22,1965,
Please exduse the poor typing and the delay in answering.

Best wished in vour DX Hobby and Thanks for listening.

73%a

ﬁegards

Roy Ambrose
WGLC Radioe .



